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SPRING CLEAN-UP ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 AUBURN – In response to inquiries from residents, the City of Auburn would like to 

inform the general public that there will be no Spring Clean-Up Program this year. 

Residents of Auburn have the option of dropping-off, free of charge after signing in, 

T.V.'s, monitors, computers, and printers at the Public Services facility located at 296 

Gracelawn Road in Auburn.  In addition, residents can also drop off brush and 

fluorescent bulbs at the facility.   

 

Bulky waste can be disposed of at the Mid-Maine Waste Action Corp. (MMWAC) located 

at 110 Goldthwaite Road in Auburn. The cost for disposal is approximately $0.05 per 

pound.  Auburn residents can drop off regular trash and recycling for free at MMWAC.  

 

Auburn also participates in the Household Hazardous Waste Program which provides for 

drop-off of up to ten gallons of waste at the Lewiston Solid Waste Facility on 424 River 

Road in Lewiston.  This program runs on the first and third Saturdays of the month from 

May 7 thru October 15. Please review the list of acceptable materials on the City’s 

website. Latex and oil based paints are not accepted at this location and can now be 

recycled at some hardware stores (visit paintcare.org for locations).   
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